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I OPPOSE this and any attempts to strip San Francisco’s surveillance oversight law.

Surveillance technology is invasive and disproportionately negatively impacts people of color and low income
communities. 

We need to hold high standards of public transparency and oversight for all police surveillance in San Francisco.

-Yadi

--------
City and County of San Francisco
Rules Committee
February 14, 2022
7. [Hearing - Initiative Ordinance - Administrative Code - Surveillance Technology]
8. [Hearing - Initiative Ordinance - Administrative Code - Acquisition and Use of Surveillance Technology]
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